Biographies

U.S. Army Military History Institute 950 Soldiers Drive Carlisle Barracks, PA 17013-5021 29 Oct 2010

MOLLY PITCHER

A Working Bibliography of MHI Sources

- Biddle, Edward W. <u>Historical Addresses at Carlisle, Pa., at</u> <u>Unveiling of Molly Pitcher Monument</u> <u>June 28, 1916 (and) in First Presbyterian Church July 4, 1915</u>. Carlisle, PA: Hamilton Library Assoc, 1916. 18 p. F159.C2.B53.
- Custis, George W. <u>Recollections and Private Memoirs of Washington</u>. Wash, DC: Morrow, 1859. pp. 29-30. E312.15.C96.

Dictionary of American Biography. Vol. 6. pp. 574-75. E176.U54.

- Ginsburg, Robert. "Petticoats and Cold Steel." <u>American Legion Magazine</u> (May 1940): pp. 22-23. Per.
- Hall, Edward H. <u>Margaret Corbin: Heroine of the Battle of Fort Washington, 16th November 1776</u>. NY: American Scenic & Historic Preservation Socieyt, 1932. 47 p. E263P4C78.
- Klaver, Carol. "An Introduction to the Legend of Molly Pitcher." <u>Minerva: Quarterly Report on</u> <u>Women and the Military</u> (Summer 1994): pp. 35-61.
- Landis, John B. "Investigation into American Tradition of Woman Known as 'Molly Pitcher'." Journal of American History Vol. 5 No 1: pp. 81-96. Per.
- Lossing, Benson J. <u>The Pictorial Field-Book of the Revolution</u>. Vol. 2. NY: Harper, 1850. pp. 155-56. E208.L883.
- McDonald, Constance M. "Molly Pitcher: Who Was She?." <u>Field Artillery</u> (Aug 1990): pp. 38-40. Per.
- Murray, J.A. "Molly M'Cauley." Photocopy of reprint from Carlisle, PA. newspaper <u>American</u> Volunteer (23 Sep 1883). 11 p. E207.P65.M87.
- Pitcher, Molly. Papers. 1 Box. Arch. Reproductions of information and document compiled by the Cumberland County Chapter-DAR.
- "Sesquicentennial Celebration of the Battle of Monmouth Recalls Bravery of Molly Pitcher." <u>Kansas City Times</u> (27 Jun 1928): 5 p. E207.P65.S47.

Molly Pitcher

<u>A Short History of Molly Pitcher</u>. Carlisle, PA: Patriotic Order of Sons of America, 1905. 58 p. E207.P65.S64.

Includes Landis article cited above.

- Smith, Samuel S. <u>A Molly Pitcher Chronology</u>. Monmouth Beach, NJ: Freneau, 1972. 16 p. F159.C2.M37.
- Stryker, William S. <u>The Battle of Monmouth</u>. [Edited by W.S. Myers] Princeton, NJ: Princeton, 1927. pp. 188-92. E241.M7.S9.
- Teipe, Emily J. "Will the Real Molly Pitcher Please Stand Up?" <u>Prologue</u> (Summer 1999): pp. 118-26. Per.
- Two Hundred Years in Cumberland County. Carlisle, PA: Hamilton Library, 1951. pp. 129-31. F157.C8.T96. Her pension.
- Thompson, D.W., & Schaumann, Merri Lou. "Goodbye, Molly Pitcher." <u>Cumberland County History</u> (Summer 1989): pp. 3-26. Per.

Questions her authenticity, arguing that she was a belated "Carlisle version" of the genuine Revolutionary War heroine, Margaret Corbin.